
Fw: Follow up to voice mail 
Brian Mullay <bmullay@clintontwpnj.org> 
Mon 6/27/20224:14 PM 
To: 

• Carla Conner <cconner@clintontwpnj.org> 

OPRA 

** Please note that my email address has changed to bmullay@clintontwpnj.org** 

Best regards, 

Brian Mullay 

Mayor 

Township of Clinton 

908-812-3008 

From: Brian Mullay <bmullay@clintontwpnj.org> 

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 20224:28 PM 

To: Vita Mekovetz <admin@clintontwpnj.org> 

Subject: Re: Follow up to voice mail 

Hi Vita, 

Yes, I can be available Wednesday. They should loop in the Mayor of Lebanon Boro as well at some 
point. 

Many will be disappointed if it is closed as people frequently ask when it will reopen. 

** Please note that my email address has changed to bmullay@clintontwpnj.org** 

Best regards, 

Brian Mullay 

Mayor 

Township of Clinton 

908-812-3008 

From: Vita Mekovetz <admin@clintontwpnj.org> 

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 1:24:38 PM 

To: Brian Mullay <bmullay@clintontwpnj.org> 

Subject: RE: Follow up to voice mail 
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Hi Brian, 
Are you available for a conference call on Wednesday, 4/13 with Marc Brooks to discuss this matter? I spoke with him 
and it sounds like they want the road permanently closed. Didn't know if this was a something that has been discussed in 
the past, but thought it best to start with a phone call and move forward with a meeting with others, such as police and 
fire should it move forward. 

He is available anytime after 9:00 a.m. 

From: Brian Mullay <bmullay@clintontwpnj.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 20229:17 PM 
To: Vita Mekovetz <admin@clintontwpnj.org> 
Subject: Re: Follow up to voice mail 

Vita, 

Sure. I am open on Wednesday all day at present. 

** Please note that my email address has changed to bmullay.@clintontwRnj.org~ 

Best regards, 

Brian Mullay 
Mayor 
Township of Clinton 
908-812-3008 

From: Vita Mekovetz <admin@clintontwR,Dj.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 8:30:54 AM 
To: Brian Mullay <bmullay~clintontwR,Dj . org> 

Subject: FW: Follow up to voice mail 

Brian, 
Would you want to join in on this call? 

From: Marc Brooks <mbrooks@njwsa.org> 
Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 11:58 AM 
To: Vita Mekovetz <admin@clintontwR,Dj.org> 
Subject: Follow up to voice mail 

Good morning Ms. Mekovetz: 

I just left you a voice mail and thought I would follow up with an email to make it easier for you. My name is Marc Brooks 
and I am the Executive Director at the New Jersey Water Supply Authority. There were several instances where I had 
communications with your predecessor, Mr. Landon, and wanted to introduce myself. The Authority maintains Spruce 
Run and Round Valley Reservoirs. We are obviously in the middle of a major project at Round Valley. I wanted to provide 
you a project update and discuss a few issues with you including the likelihood of night work and a matter regarding the 
road over the RV Dike (County Road 629) that is currently closed. I understand from your voice mail that you work Tues­
Thurs. I am currently free on those days next week except for early Tuesday. I would appreciate if you could give me a 
call at some point next week. 

Thank you in advance, 
Marc B. Brooks 
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Executive Director 
mbrooks@njwsa.org 

908-638-6121 x2SS 
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